
 
 

 

 
 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 036 OF 2019 
 
Our Ref: TM/PYD/63/95 Vol VI 
 
 
25 April 2019 
 
 
 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No 27 of 2019 regarding Benthic Survey at 
Barriera Wharf – Grand Harbour. 

  
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 
public, that further to Local Notice to Mariners No 27 of 2019 regarding Benthic survey 
off Barriera wharf in Grand Harbour, that due to inclement weather this survey has been 
postponed to Monday 29 April 2019. If for some reason this is not carried out, the 
survey may be done on the following dates. 
 
Monday 6th May 
Friday 10th May 
 
All other information included in Local Notice to Mariners No 27 of 2019 will remain valid 
and unchanged. 
 
Mariners are to note the above and give the area a wide berth when the support vessel 
“Atlantis II” is sighted in the above area.  
 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 177 
 


